
PROPOSED RULE FOR SLOW MOVING VEHICLES 
 
Golf carts and all-terrain vehicles with valid Holishor decals and lot numbers be allowed on 
Holiday Shores roads where posted speed limit is 35 miles or less. Operators and the slow 
moving vehicles must meet the requirements as set out in accordance to IL statue (625 ILCS 
5/11-1426.1) Vehicle operators must have a valid state driver’s license.  The vehicle at a 
minimum, it has the following: brakes, a steering apparatus, tires, a rearview mirror, red 
reflectorized warning devices in the front and rear, a slow moving emblem on the rear of the 
non-highway vehicle, a headlight that emits a white light visible from a distance of 500 feet to 
the front, a tail lamp that emits a red light visible from at least 100 feet from the rear, brake 
lights, and turn signals. When operated on a roadway, a non-highway vehicle shall have its 
headlight and tail lamps lighted.  The state requires proof of minimum liability insurance 
coverage carried within the vehicle.   
 
Members in good standing may purchase Holishor decals for the golf carts and all-terrain 
vehicles that meet minimum safety requirements in the Holishor office for $15 annually. 
 

This is a link to the IL statue (625 ILCS 5/11-1526.1): 
http://www.ilga.gov/legislation/ilcs/fulltext.asp?DocName=062500050K11-1426.1 
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